COPY
Lloph's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

2nd March, 1942.

My dear Cyril,

I duly received your letter of the Z24th
ultimo regarding the case of the "INGERTO" and think
it well to let you know that we fully concur here in
the action taken, and I propose writing to the
Norweglan Trade Mission letting them know what you
have done anfl asking them to arrange for the examination
of the =zide bunkers to be held as soon as possible.

,; As regards the fee, the Surveyors here concur
£ in your view that In the special circumstances no charge
should be made for the General Examination now held.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

C. R. Willls, Esq.
GLASGOW .
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